
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

SECURITY AT JUDICIARY OFFICES IN LEASED SPACE OUTSIDE 

OF THE COURTHOUSE FACILITY - REQUIREMENT OF WEAPONS 

SCREENING OF ALL PERSONS 

The New Jersey Judiciary Model Court Security Plan ("Plan") as approved by the 

Supreme Court addresses security at courthouses as well as at judiciary offices in leased space 

outside of the main courthouse facility. Among other provisions, the Plan, as reaffirmed by the 

Court in 2015, requires weapons screening of all persons who enter each such judiciary facility. 

This notice is being issued as a memorialization and reminder of that particular security 

requirement. 

Questions regarding this notice may be directed to the Judiciary' s Court and Judicial 

Security Unit at 609-815-2929 or courtsecurity.mailbox@njcourts.gov. 

/&_4~ 
Hon. Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D. 

Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 

Dated: March 9, 2020 


